
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Public Affairs
Washington, DC 20555

Phone 301-415-8200 Fax 301-415-2234
Internet:opa@nrc.gov

No. 99-213 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
(WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 1999)

NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of
Isotopes (ACMUI) has scheduled a public meeting on October 20 in Rockville, Maryland.

The Committee advises the NRC on policy and technical issues that arise in regulating
the medical uses of radioactive byproduct material for diagnosis and therapy.

The Committee will discuss the revision of the NRC’s medical regulations in preparation
for an October 21 Commission briefing, and will review its own performance using established
criteria.

The meeting will be held in room T-2B3 of the NRC’s Two White Flint North building, at
11545 Rockville Pike, from 2:00 until 5:00 p.m.

Those seeking further information on the meeting or wishing to provide a written
statement, should contact Diane Flack, at 301-415-5681.
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